
We  would like to emphasize the significant contributions made by the ILO.

We have played a pivotal role in providing new insights based on our data. Specifically, the ILO 
Microdata Repository has served as a valuable resource, enabling data production based on complex
queries in remarkably short timeframes.

Considering the contributions, we kindly request the inclusion of proper citations to acknowledge 
the substantial efforts of the Data Production and Analysis Unit of the ILO Department of Statistics. 
In addition to listing the ILO in the acknowledgments section, if it exists, all charts and figures should 
properly cite the original data source by including text such as “ILO calculations based on data from 
the ILO Harmonized Microdata Repository”. This acknowledgment not only recognizes the invaluable
support received from the ILO but also reinforces the credibility of the data-driven insights derived 
from our collaborative efforts.

Should you require any additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out.


